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Hi, my name is ABDULAI! 
 

| NAME | ABDULAI JALLOH 

| CODE | TAB-0354 

| SEX | M 

| DATE OF BIRTH |   10/03/2017 

| RESIDENCE | RURAL VILLAGE IN BOMBALI DISTRICT, 

                   SIERRA LEONE  

 

 

 

 

 

STORY AND PRESENT SITUATION OF THE CHILD AND THE FAMILY 

Abdulai lives with his biological parents and other siblings in a mud blockhouse with two rooms and a parlour covered with thatch. They 

are an extended family with other relatives who recently joined the family. The parents of Abdulai are engaged in cattle rearing as their 

source of income. They are hired by their tribesmen to do the work, so as to be able to take care of their children. The parents are striving 

hard to support the child and the rest of the family. Abdulai is a very smart boy and friendly and he likes playing football with his colleagues. 

He is healthy and strong. He is in primary school and he is a promising child. 

THE INTERVENTION PLAN OF DISTANCE SUPPORT PROJECT 

Your support will help Abdulai to attend quality education until the end of the primary school. Indeed, he will have the chance to be 

enrolled at the Holy Family School in Tabai built by AVSI almost 10 years ago. This school is a point of reference for all the children of 

Tabai and surrounding villages of Bombali district, at almost 300km far from Freetown, the capital of Sierra Leone. A social worker will 

follow Abdulai through school visits to monitor his academic progress. Abdulai will also be able to interact with his age-mates in school 

to develop healthy relationships with his peers thanks to the recreational activities organized by our social workers. Thanks to your help, 

we will also support the life of the Holy Family School and its operating costs guaranteeing access to education for all the children of the 

nearby communities!  
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